
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

May Newsletter - 2015 
 

 

 
 

 

The Grade 3 Pennant Side! 

Congratulations and good luck at the Regional Play-

off 18th/19th May at North Haven 

Go along and support our girls 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Carol White Winner of Club Major Singles – Runner-up  
Janine Stockham 

 



 
 

 
 

Carol White & Lynne Thompson 
Winners of the Club Major Pairs for 

2015 
Runners-up Maureen Cutting and 

Robyn Biddle 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

From the 1st June the Green Fees will be 
increased to $8.00 

* 
We had a nice rollup for the April Morning Tea for the members who are not 

playing bowls any more. Marianne Smith, Shirley Chapman, Jan Goldman, 
Gwen Turner, Muriel Whitbourne, & Beryl Young. Next get together is 12th 

May, looking forward to seeing you all again. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

5th  May    Quarterly Meeting 
15th–17th May  Metro vs Country (Merimbula-Imlay) 
18th-19th May  Regional Pennant Play-off (North Haven) 
25th-29th May  State Carnival – Port Macquarie 
9th June   Port City 61st Birthday 
26th-28th June  Port Macquarie Mixed Pairs Tournament 

 
Every first Thursday of the Month - Pot Luck Pairs 

 

To any of our members or their families who are not very well 
at the moment, we wish you a speedy recovery and look 

forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 


